
Mill Brook Watershed Management Planning Committee 

Minutes of 2/7/18 meeting, approved 2/22/18 

 

Present:  Tim Boland, Selena Roman, Chuck Hodgkinson, Rez Williams, Prudy Burt, 

Kristen Fauteux 

 

Absent:  Cindy Mitchell 

 

Also present:  Bill Wilcox 

 

Members present resumed review of the current draft on p. 31.   Several maps and 

graphics will be revised;  Chris Seidel at MVC is making a new map showing the Mill 

Brook watershed within the Tisbury Great Pond watershed, Kristen made a new map of 

the ESS Group baseflow and stormflow sampling sites, as well as a revised map 

showing withdrawals and diversions in the area just north of Mill Pond. 

 

Bill Wilcox drafted language for a summary of conditions found at site #1, as well as a 

summary of specific conductivity to be included in draft #12. 

 

The withdrawals/diversions section again needed revising and correction of layout and 

site descriptions. 

 

As we did with the water temperature section, recommendations listed in the 

BiodiversityWorks section will be moved to the conclusions/recommendations at the end 

of the report. 

 

Minutes of the 1/29/18 meeting were approved; Prudy will send to town clerk for 

posting. 

 



Our next meeting will be on 2/22/18, 5 p.m. at Polly Hill Arboretum. 

 

Submitted by Prudy Burt 


